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DECEMBER 2024

MEDICATION ORDERS 
Is your horse on long-term medication? Have you got enough to last you over the Christmas
period?
With Christmas fast approaching, don’t forget to order your horse’s medication to cover the

holidays. We don’t want anyone being accidentally caught out!

PRACTICE UPDATES 

Office opening hours:
•	 Tues 24th Dec Closed from 1pm
• Weds 25th - Thurs 26th Dec Closed

• Fri 27th Dec Open
• Sat 28th - Sun 29th Dec Closed
• Mon 30th -Tues 31st Dec Open

•	 Weds 1st Jan Closed 
•	 2nd Jan Open 

We would like to say a big thank you to all our
fantastic clients for your continued support

throughout the year.
Here’s to another year, and we wish you all

the best for 2025.

FACEBOOK
Don’t forget to 

join our Facebook 
Group- get in 

touch with each 
other, share 

thoughts, contacts 
and tell us what 

you want!

DON’T FORGET  
OUR ONLINE SHOP

The site for all your horse’s needs

VISIT OUR SHOP

PREVENTATIVE 
DENTAL WORK 

CAN SAVE A 
HORSE’S TEETH
Check out our 

online videos of 
dental work done .

CALL THE 
PRACTICE NOW  
TO BOOK YOUR  

DENTAL 
APPOINTMENT 

01442 851921

LINK TO T&C’S

Follow the link 
below to view 
our Terms and 
Conditions of 

Business

LAMENESS 
SENSORS 

Contact the 
practice for 

more information 
or to make an 

appointment for 
your horse

CHRISTMAS HOURS 
Please be aware that the practice will be carrying out emergency visits and essential visits 
that have already been confirmed, from 1pm on Tuesday 24th December 2024 to 8.30am on 
Thursday 2nd January 2025. 
There will be a 24hr vet on call over the Christmas and New Year period. If you require any 
assistance please contact the main practice number on 01442 851921 rather than the vets 
directly as the vets will be working on a rota to enjoy a well deserved break over the festive 
period.

We are pleased to announce that we have a new member joining 
our amazing admin team. Suzi is joining the practice as a full time 
member of the admin team alongside Laura & Tracey. 
Suzi has many years’ experience with horses and is going to be 
a great addition to our fantastic team. We look forward to you 
all speaking with Suzi and having the chance to meet her when 
attending the practice. 

Some of you may have noticed we have recently updated our 
practice car fleet. Keeping our vets safe and offering a reliable 
and efficent service to our clients are our  top priorities in order to 
care for your horses and our new fleet will enable us to do this. 

KEEP AN EYE ON OUR 

SOCIAL MEDIA THROUGHOUT 

DECEMBER FOR DETAILS ON 

OUR UPCOMING CHRISTMAS 

GIVEAWAY!
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